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1-0182-001 Comment:

Dear WSDOT Staff:

1 would like to express my full support for the Pacific Interchange option. In my opinion,
this is the only viable option. As a life-long resident of Seattle, including Wallingford,
Wedgwood, the University District, and now Montlake, 1 have experienced the traffic in the
SR-520 corridor on an almost daily basis.

Having reviewed the various options, the Pacific Interchange option appears to be the only
option that: (1) substantially decreases congestion; (2) connects SR-520 with Sound Transit's
planned light rail; and at the same time (3) allows for sufficient mitigation for
neighborhoods and the environment to allow Seattle residents to continue to enjoy the
nature, beauty, and quality of life for which this city is known.

I thank you all very much for your many years of hard worlk on this difficult transportation
issue. [urge you to adopt the Pacific Interchange option as the preferred alternative.
Erik B. Anderson
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